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Fall 2020 Safety 
Precautions

At Peekaboo we have always considered the health and safety of 
your students and staff a top priority. Our picture day has always 

included, frequent disinfectant wipe downs, regular use of hand 
sanitizer, single-use combs/bobby pins, and sensitive baby wipes 

to clean up those tiny little faces. 

In the wake of the global pandemic, we have developed additional 

precautionary measures based on our industry’s best practices 
and the most recent CDC guidelines. These include:

• Facemasks on all Peekaboo staff

• Social/physical distance between our staff and your students
• Disinfectant sanitization between students

• No-touch posing and photography
• Contactless online ordering and delivery

Note: we recognize that your school may have a unique situation that may require a custom 
solution. If you have additional concerns or questions, let’s talk.

Picture day is an important 
time, and we want to offer 

a memorable and safe 
experience for you, the 

kids, and their families –
just like it has always been.

Jeannette 
Durrett
Owner, Lead 
Photographer


